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From: Dan Vander Pol <dan.vanderpol@oakh.com>
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2022 10:29 AM
To: ARB Clerk of the Board
Subject: Fix the ACF (acf2022)
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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Clerk of the Board, 

Oak Harbor Freight Lines  appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced Clean 
Fleets Regulation (ACF). 
There are 5 huge problems with requiring electric trucks at this time: 
1. We can't get the trucks
2. They cost 4 times a normal truck
3. They don't have even close to the range needed. We run our trucks at night on linehaul and then do pickup and
delivery during the day. Most trucks run 24 hours a day. Electric will not work for our application.
4. They are 8000 lbs heavier, causing more damage to roads and decreasing payload.
5. We lease most of our CA terminals and would have to spend many thousands of dollars to bring in the needed
electricity to terminals we don't even own.

We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and not 
technology catching up with the regulation. 

Thank you, 
Oak Harbor Freight Lines 

Sincerely, 

Dan Vander Pol 
32958 154th Ave SE 
Auburn, WA 98092 
dan.vanderpol@oakh.com 


